
My dear friends and colleagues 

It is my great pleasure and privilege to invite you to the American Academy of Maxillofacial 

Prosthetics (AAMP) Annual Conference, taking place from October 18–21, 2025, at the 

historic Roosevelt New Orleans. As Program Chair, I am honoured to present a diverse and 

engaging schedule that reflects the latest advancements from a fantastic line up of national and 

international experts, to foster meaningful discussions, to celebrate our professional and social 

community, and with hands-on industry workshops—all set in the vibrant heart of New Orleans.  

The theme of the conference is “One World, One Maxillofacial Prosthodontics – Exploring 

the Patient Perspectives.” 

The conference is designed to inspire and connect, and the highlights of our schedule include: 

• National and international speakers – With speakers from around the world, the AAMP 

conference brings together a microcosm of the world, offering a truly international 

perspective on maxillofacial prosthodontics. 

• Panel Discussion - For the first time at the AAMP, we are hosting a dedicated panel of 

clinicians, patient and carer exploring the patient perspective in maxillofacial prosthodontics. 

• Oral Prize Presentations – AAMP is introducing a new Oral Prize to recognize and 

celebrate excellence in research and clinical innovation, showcasing emerging experts who 

are advancing patient care. 

• Social Outing and Creole Cookery - Experience the rich Jazz culture of New Orleans while 

enjoying an evening of camaraderie with colleagues. This year, while academically we are 

embracing a global perspective, socially we shall savour the local Creole Cookery offering a 

delightful culinary experience alongside the city’s vibrant backdrop. This is a perfect 

opportunity to unwind, connect, and celebrate our shared commitment to excellence. 

• AAMP Banquet & Diwali Nite - A highlight of the conference, this evening will be a blend 

of professional celebration and cultural festivity, honouring the spirit of Diwali, the Indian 

festival of lights. 

Beyond the scientific sessions, this conference is an opportunity to engage with leaders in the 

field, explore collaborations, and celebrate our shared dedication to maxillofacial prosthodontics. 

Whether you are a seasoned expert, an early-career professional, or a student eager to learn, this 

meeting promises to be an unforgettable experience filled with learning, inspiration, and 

networking. 

Mark your calendars, and I look forward to welcoming you to an exceptional gathering in the 

heart of New Orleans! 

“Join us in New Orleans for #AAMP2025” 

Suresh Nayar 

Program Chair, AAMP 2025 


